COMMONWEALTH OF MASSACHUSETTS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
SOUTH COASTAL HARBOR MANAGEMENT PLAN RENEWAL

Pursuant to 301 CMR 23.04(3), a Public Hearing will be held on Thursday, September
22,2005, at 7:00pm, at the Chatham Town

Annex, 261 George Ryder Rd., Chatham, MA, at which time the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts will receive comments relative to the revision and renewal of the South
Coastal Harbor Management Plan. A copy of the plan dated January 2005, submitted by
the Stage Harbor Management Plan Implementation Committee, is available for public
review at the Chatham Town Offices, Eldredge Public Library, and at the Chatham
Planning Department, 261 George Ryder Rd, Chatham. Oral and written comments will
be accepted at the hearing, and written comments, addressed to the Executive Office of
Environmental Affairs, Office of Coastal Zone Management, 251 Causeway St, Suite
800, Boston, MA 02114-2136, will be accepted until 4:30pm on October 6, 2005.




